AAQGO President’s Challenge
April 2016

“Since this is a presidential election year in the United States AND

AAQGO will elect new officers, the challenge is for you to create a
patriotic quilt of your choice!

President’s Challenge Rules:
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Size — Minimum 30” x 30”, Maximum 36" x 36"

Colors: At least 75% should be red, white, and blue.

The quilt is yours! But we would like to borrow it for the

Annual Lakeshore Library Exhibit scheduled for the month of

August.

Your finished quilt should be delivered to the July 23, 2016

meeting

m  Finished = quilted and bound with a 4 inch sleeve and label
attached.




